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Mission Statement 

Southern Oregon Head Start prepares all children 

and their families for success in school and throughout life. 

May 23 —Monday  

• 9:00-10:00 PFCE Weekly Team 

Meeting, Virtual  

• 10:00-11:30 Ed Department 

Meeting, TEAMS  

May 24—Tuesday  

• 9:00-11:00 Directors’ Meeting, 

Blue Building Conf. Rm.  

• 1:00-2:30 Management Team 

Meeting, TEAMS 

• 5:30-8:30 Policy Council & Board 

Session, Table Rock   

May 25 —Wednesday  

• 1:00-2:00 Onboarding Updates, 

TEAMS 

• 5:30-6:00 Parent Work Shop– 

Spanish 

May 26 —Thursday  

• HS HB Ends 

• Part-Day Ends  

• 9:00-10:00 PFCE Department  

Mtg, TEAMS 

April 15 —Friday 

• Goal Tracking Sheets Due  

• Spring Staffing Due  

• 8:00-10:00 Education Planning  

• 9:00-11:30 FS Meeting, Foothills  

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 30 —Monday  

• Memorial Day 

May 31—Tuesday  

• 9:00-11:00 Directors’ Meeting, 

Blue Building Conf. Room (off 

week)  

• 2:00-6:00 PFCE in person all FA 

training, Blue Building Conf. Rm.  

June 1 —Wednesday  

• 9:00-10:30 Department 

Directors Meeting, MO Blue 

Conf. Rm.  

• 12:30-2:30 AA in person 

meeting, Blue Building Conf. Rm.  

• 1:00-2:00 Onboarding Updates, 

TEAMS 

• 3:00-4:30 Head Teacher Cohort, 

VIRTUAL 

June 2 —Thursday  

• Part Day Staff Last Day  

• HS HB Staff Last Day  

• HS PD/HB/ PSP Transition 

Conferences and Reports due  

• PSP Ends  

• 9:00-10:00 PFCE Dept. Meeting, 

TEAMS  

June 3—Friday 

• Duration make up day 

• 8:00-10:00 Education Planning  

• 10:00-11:30 Center Meeting, 

TEAMS  

• 1:00-2:45 Jax & JoCo Safety 

Committee, Teleconference  

• 1:00-2:30 CPR– Hands On 

Training, Blue Building Conf. Rm.  

Weekly Memo Submissions 

Please send your PDFs, jpegs, and text to  

add your name here 

by Wednesdays @ 12 pm. 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

2) Shout outs & News 

3-5) JoCo HB End of Year     

Celebration  

6-7) Lorna Byrne PSP           

lockdown drill 

Weekly Memo Submission 
 Please send your PDF’s, jpecs, and text to  

Angie Salazar- 

By Wednesday 
@ 12 p.m.  

asalazar@socfc.org 
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Thank you Shanice, PFCE  Manager, for 
going over and beyond to help        

support a family. Your compassion is 
what makes this program what it is.  

Federal Review 
week is coming.  

The week of 
June 6th,       

continue to do 
what you do 
everyday and 

they will see the 
amazing work 
that you all do!  

Merit pay should 
have arrived May 
20th, if you have 
any questions 
please contact 
Kathy Stassi in HR.  

Submitted by: Katherine Clayton 
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The children and families had a “make your own pizza” lunch. Then 
they participated in various activities including making a memory book, 

hand printing, painting garden stones, and water play. I had some    
parents initiate a story telling activity and block play as well. The    

children and families that participated had a blast!  

Submitted by: Karen Brown 
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Lorna Byrne Preschool Promise wanted to share with everyone that 

we participated in a first time every School-wide Lockdown Drill. Both 

the Middle School and High School participated in this drill.                

Josephine County Sheriff's Office and Deputies were present for the 

drill.  

We were excited to hear that our very own preschool class did the 

best out of both school! After the drill was over the Deputies came 

and hung out with our kiddos at play time. They answered a few  

questions, and handed out a bunch of stickers!  

The deputies pictured are: Deputy Konieczny (left) & Deputy Pittman (right) 
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Sticker  

Hand out! 

During the 
lockdown 


